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Have a lovely weekend! 
  
Amanda Dawson 
Headteacher 

Affordable Food Store 
 
The Affordable food store on Derby Rd is a brilliant 
new supermarket that has opened up, selling 
reduced price goods from local supermarkets.  It’s 
open from Wednesday to Saturday every week, and 
is brilliant for low income families as well as fighting 
food waste.  Everything is sold for at least half the 
price you’d find it in other supermarkets.  It stocks 
food items from Asda, Co-op, Sainsburys, Morrisons, 
Tescos and Aldi and all the named brands that you 
know.  It’s located on Derby Road, on the left-hand 
side as you’re leaving town, just after the cathedral.  
Well worth a visit! 

Year One Sherwood Forest 
 
I have written to the parents of pupils in year 1 
Sherwood Forest class to update them about the 
teaching arrangements in year 1.  Mrs Choudhury, 
the new teacher, has decided that teaching isn’t for 
her and she has resigned with immediate effect.  Mrs 
Bryan, who used to the be year 1 teacher, is really 
pleased to be back in class and will be the Sherwood 
Forest teacher from now on.   

Communication 
 
We’ve had some feedback from a couple of parents 
that school texts aren’t always getting through to 
parents, so we’ve decided that some of our 
information messages will come through Marvellous 
Me from now on.  Please make sure that your phone 
number is up to date, and that you read my weekly 
newsletter as that contains all the information you 
need to know.   

Book Swap 
 
On Friday during playtime we have a book swap in 
the KS2 hall. Bring a book, take a book!  

Dinner Money 
 
Yet again Mrs Gdaniec has been updating dinner 
money accounts and parents owe a huge £1637.57. 
We are in the process of starting legal proceedings 
for accounts in arrears. Miss Dawson will be 
contacting parents over the next week regarding 
this.  Please contact the school office if you think you 
owe money on your child’s dinner money account. 
 

Christmas Fair 
 
Tuesday 3rd December is the date, if you’d like a 
table it will cost £10.  Please see Miss Cannop.  

Dates for the Diary 
 
Friday 15th Nov Children in Need 
Thursday 21st Nov Full Governing Body meeting 
Tuesday 26th Nov Drug Education Day 
Tuesday 3rd Dec Christmas Fair 
Thursday 12th Dec Christmas disco 
Monday 16th Dec KS1 play 
Tuesday 17th Dec F1 Christmas play 
Wednesday 18th Dec Children’s Christmas dinner am 
and pantomime pm 
Thursday 19th Dec Wise Owl assembly and Christmas 
party day 
Friday 20th Dec pay £1 to wear something sparkly for 
the NSPCC and finish at 1.15pm 
 


